From: Jenn Maund

To: Delegations

Subject: St Gregory Boundary review

Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:29:58 AM
Hi,

My name is Jennifer Maund, and | am unable to attend tonights meeting regarding the
boundary change. | am writing in support of Director Gauthier's recommendation to
keep the boundary as status quo. Considering the alternatives proposed, this is the most
logical course of action. She has attended the meetings and heard the community speak
passionately about keeping the boundary as is. She has heard our concerns about safety, and
the development of our children if the boundary change happens. She understands that
changing the boundaries does not solve the over crowding problem, but provides temporary
relief. She has looked at all the information provided, including the additional information
requested buy Ann Anderchuck and has still come to the conclusion that the boundary should
remain as it is. | strongly support this decision.

If the board really wants to address the over crowding issue in their schools they need to look
at other alternatives such as extensions to their schools, a new school location, or even
auditing schools with closed boundaries to ensure those who attend are actually residing in the
catchment. Perhaps there are other solutions that would work, but changing the boundary will
not be an effective way to deal with over crowded school and will end up causing more
problems.

Thank you for taking time to hear my voice in support of keeping the boundary as it currently
is.

Jennifer Maund
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